Sopko Arlington



UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460

JUL 27 2007

ASSISTANT ADMINISTRATOR FOR ENFORCEMENT AND COMPLIANCE ASSURANCE

The Honorable John D. Dingell Chairman Committee on Energy and Commerce United States House of Representatives Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Chairman Dingell:

Thank you for your July 13, 2007, letter to Stephen L. Johnson, Administrator of the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) requesting information about EPA's criminal enforcement program.

EPA is working diligently to respond as quickly as possible to the information you requested in your letter and we expect to respond during the week of July 30, 2007.

If you have further questions, please contact me, or your staff may contact Carolyn Levine in the Office of Congressional and Intergovernmental Relations at (202) 564-1859.

Sincerely,

Granta Y. Nakayama

Junta of Nahaya